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September 13, 2012 
 
 
The Honorable Ken Salazar 
Secretary 
US Department of the Interior 
18th and C Streets, NW 
Washington, DC 20240 
 
 
Re: Request to tour oyster farm and meet our family and our staff  
 
Dear Secretary Salazar, 
 
Yesterday, at a Conservation Funding meeting in Washington, DC, you announced that you were 
coming to Point Reyes and Drakes Estero. 
 
During your visit to West Marin, we respectfully request an opportunity to meet with you, give 
you a tour of the oyster farm and the Estero and introduce you to our employees. 
 
In light of the collapse of the seriously flawed Environmental Impact Statement process, your 
visit to the farm becomes even more important before you make a decision. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kevin Lunny    Nancy Lunny  
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